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April 20, 2012 

 

Mr. David Danner 

Secretary and Executive Director 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, WA   98504-7250 

 

Re: UT-090842 – Joint Application of Verizon Communications Inc. and Frontier 

Communications Corporation for an Order Declining to Assert Jurisdiction Over, or, in the 

Alternative, Approving the Indirect Transfer of Control of Verizon Northwest Inc.; Revised 

Broadband Plan Report and Withdrawal of Previous Filing 

 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

By this letter, Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. (“Frontier”) respectfully requests that the April 

10, 2012 Revised Broadband Plan Report filing be withdrawn  in its entirety along with the December 23, 

2011 Alternative Broadband Plan filing. Frontier seeks to replace the filings with a new revised version 

filed today.   

 

Enclosed please find an original and seven (7) copies of Frontier Communications Northwest Inc. 

Revised Broadband Plan Report. This Report replaces the previously-filed Broadband Plan Revisions 

filed on April 10, 2012 and December 23, 2011. 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Carl Gipson 

Manager, Government and External Affairs 

425-261-6380 

 
cc: Chairman Goltz 

      Commissioner Jones  

      Commissioner Oshie 

      Bill Weinman 

      Mark Vasconi     


